
 

         
                                       

 
   

 

 
 

 

 
 

Dear Parents,  
I hope you had a relax-
ing Easter break. This 
month, we introduced 
the story, Sue the Tad-
pole. We learned some 
great vocabulary from 
this story and the kids 
had fun sequencing 
the story and matching 
the pictures to the 
words. They were able 
to answer questions 
about the details of the 
story as well. We also 
talked about the fact 
that Sue the tadpole 
had to be patient to 
grow arms and legs just 
like her parents. We 

also learned about dif-
ferent kinds of trees 
such as deciduous 
and evergreen trees. 
They also learned to 
compare and contrast 
different items and ob-
jects. 
In Math, we have 
been learning to di-
vide numbers using dif-
ferent strategies. A few 
strategies that we dis-
cussed in class are re-
peated subtraction 
and making equal 
groups.  We also intro-
duced fact triangles to 
understand the rela-

tionship between multi-
plication and division.  
In Science, we have 
been learning about the 
various types of animals 
that migrate, and why 
they do so such as the 
amazing monarch but-
terfly. The students also 
learned about when the 
monarch’s migrate and 
where they travel to.  
In Social Studies, we 
have been learning 
about Earth Day. We 
created an action plan 
which can be imple-
mented at home. The 
students have also been 
learning about Mexico 
and Brazil! 
                      Miss. Sandra 
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